
 

 
 

City of South Milwaukee  
Board of Canvassers  

February 21, 2023  
City Administration Building, 2424 15th Avenue  

Grobschmidt Senior Center  
8:15 p.m. 

In accordance with Wis. Stats. § 7.51, 7.52 and 7.53(m), the City of 
South Milwaukee Local Board of Canvassers will convene on the 
date and time indicated above to canvass the February 21, 2023 

Spring Primary Election. 

If you are disabled and need assistance, please call 414-762-
2222 before this meeting to make arrangements for reasonable 

accommodations. 

Patrick Brever, City Clerk 


